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Subaru Makes Face Shields for Healthcare Workers in Japan 

 

 

Subaru extends its deepest condolences to those who have lost family and friends to COVID-19 and wishes 

a speedy recovery for all those infected with the virus. We also express our heartfelt gratitude and respect 

for people on the front lines around the world including national and local government officials, healthcare 

professionals, and all other essential workers who work tirelessly in the midst of this global pandemic. 

 

In corporation with our suppliers, the Subaru Group has started production of medical face shields for 

healthcare workers in Japan. By the end of April, Subaru has donated approximately 400 shields to medical 

institutions near its Gunma Manufacturing Plant. 

Subaru plans to produce additional 7,000 units by the end of May for donation to medical institutions and 

organizations in communities where Subaru has its facilities. 

 

The Subaru Group will continue its efforts in providing aid to healthcare workers and addressing other needs 

to support our communities in the global fight against COVID-19. 

 

 

 
 

Subaru-made medical face shield 
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